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 BUFFALO, NY – Martin L. Doster, senior environmental advisor at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, has been
appointed to the Buffalo Niagara Riverkeeper board of directors for a three-year term.

Buffalo Niagara Riverkeeper is a community-based nonprofit organization dedicated to protecting the quality and
quantity of water, while connecting people to water. For more than 25 years, Buffalo Niagara Riverkeeper has been
leading a regional transformation in the rust belt towards a blue economy while bringing together multiple partners,
community leaders and other non-profits to showcase an international restoration model for the Great Lakes.

In his role at Lippes Mathias Wexler Friedman LLP, Mr. Doster advises attorneys and consults on matters related to
national environmental issues facing the firm’s real estate and development clients. Mr. Doster joined the firm
following a 32-year career with the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation, where he spent the
majority serving as the regional remediation engineer for the Division of Environmental Remediation. Mr. Doster
serves as an adjunct faculty member at the University at Buffalo where he lectures on design of environmental
engineering systems.
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